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High rate credit cards don’t have to be a part of your new year.
Transfer the balances of your high rate credit cards to an
Evansville Federal Credit Union Visa Platinum Card and receive
7.9% Annual Percentage Rate for 12 months from the posting
date of the transfer.*

You could be saving hundreds of dollars over time by
transferring your balance(s) for FREE. 

*Transfers available to EFCU Platinum Visa cards only. Transfers post as a cash advance. If
payment is received late once during the promotional period, the rate will revert back to the
prevailing cash advance APR. As of December 5, 2024, the cash advance APR for EFCU
Platinum Visa Credit Cards is 9.9%. Existing EFCU balances are excluded from this
promotion. Payments and credits will be applied to the promotional balance first. 

IT’S TIME FOR A NEW CREDIT CARD

The holidays may be over, but there’s still time to take advantage of our
Santa’s Helper Loan. Through January 31, 2025, get an EFCU personal loan
to help with leftover holiday expenses or whatever you need at an annual
percentage rate as low as 8.25% for terms up to 60 months!*

Apply through our mobile app, online, in branch, or call a loan officer
today! 812-424-2621 option 3.

OUR SANTA’S HELPER LOAN IS STILL HERE!

EVANSVILLEFCU.ORG

DEPOSIT YOUR
CHECK AT HOME!

*Subject to loan approval. Annual Percentage Rate based on credit history. Rates are subject to change.
$2,500 new money minimum required. Special rates available through 1/31/2025. Not applicable for
refinancing of existing EFCU loans.

Do you have a check
that you need to
deposit but don’t
want to leave the

house? Save a trip to
a branch and

deposit your checks
right from your

phone! Log in to your
EFCU mobile app,

endorse your check
(instructions will
show up on your

screen) and you’re
done! 



Pat LaRoy-Miller graduated from the University of Evansville with a BS in Nursing and worked
at St Mary’s Ascension for 47 years. She has also been a bookkeeper and tax preparer for more
than 45 years. She learned these skills from her father who was a CPA, as well as a postal
employee and a founding member of the credit union. She served on the Supervisory
Committee and the Board of Directors for over 8 years. She is currently the Vice Chair of the
Board.

Jim Snyder has been a member of the credit union for 20 years. He started his working career
in banking and then joined the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC) in 1974. He
retired after 30 years with the OCC. He has additional experience serving as a Senior
Consultant with CliftonLarsonAllen principally in commercial loan review services. His
experience brings additional perspective to the board. Jim has served on the credit union
Board of Directors since 2021.

For current rates, a full list of our products + services, location
information and more, visit www.evansvillefcu.org

Call or text us at 812.424.2621

 FREE FOOD                  CASH PRIZES                LATEST NEWS
When: Wednesday, March 12, 2025. Doors open at 5:30 pm,

meeting begins at 6:00 pm.
Where: Our Main branch, located at 6209 Vogel Road

What: The latest updates and news right from our CEO, Jim Phelps, and our
Board Members. 

Up for re-election: Pat LaRoy-Miller and Jim Snyder have been nominated
for a three year term by the nominating committee (Bios Below)

Mark your calendar
for our 64th 

Annual Meeting!


